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From:
Sent: Wednesday, 7 October 2015 11:14 AM
To:
Subject: transparency [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

Superannuation transparency 
•             The existing choice product dashboard and portfolio holdings disclosure requirements were introduced in 
2012 by the Superannuation Legislation Amendment (Further MySuper and Transparency Measures) Act 2012, 
which requires: 
–             trustees of regulated superannuation funds with at least five members to publish a dashboard for each of 
the investment options within a fund’s choice products; and 
–             information on all investments held by a registrable superannuation entity including both associated 
entities and non-associated entities to be disclosed. 
•             In April 2013, supporting regulations to the legislation were released for public consultation; however, the 
regulation was never made. ASIC Class Order [CO 14/443] delays the requirement to provide choice product 
dashboards until 1 July 2016. 
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